
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2015 

 

 

Re: Membership costs for the 2015-16 fencing season. 

 

 

Fencing-Escrime New Brunswick has made the decision for the upcoming 2015-16 fencing 

season to increase membership fees. FENB continually strives to grow and help advance the 

sport of fencing within New Brunswick. This increase in fees will allow FENB to run more 

events, such as training camps and clinics, than in previous years. These events can also be 

offered at a lower cost for FENB members than in the past. The increased membership fee will 

help to subsidize costs for programming across the season, ensuring more opportunities for all 

members across the province. All members are encouraged to participate in as many of these 

training and learning opportunities throughout the course of the year as possible in order to fully 

take advantage of the extra programming that will be available. 

 

 

Should you have any questions about the increase in fees for the upcoming season, please contact 

the Executive Director, Michael Ivankovic. 

 

 


